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Tuesday 14 November 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Green, 

NORFOLK VANGUARD OFFSHORE WIND FARM - Section 42 Planning Act 2008 - Consultation from 
7th November 2017 to 11th December 2017 - REMINDER 

On 27th October 2017 we sent to you documents containing information regarding the statutory consultation 
for Vattenfall’s Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Wind Farm project. This letter is a reminder that the statutory 
consultation process ends at 11.59pm on 11th December 2017. 
 
The USB provided to you contained the updated set of onshore cable corridor plans; we are keen to receive 
any comments you may have on the routing of the 100m indicative corridor and side accesses, as shown 
on the plans. 
 
Comments can be made in writing in a number of different ways:   

1. Addressed to: Norfolk Vanguard, The Union Building, 51-59 Rose Lane, Norwich, NR1 1BY 

2. By email to: info@norfolkvanguard.co.uk  

3. Through completion of a consultation questionnaire available at drop in locations, and on the 

Project website www.vattenfall.co.uk/norfolkvanguard 

Following the close of the formal consultation, we will finalise the onshore land elements of the project and 
any comments you may have will assist in this process and be taken into account as part of the 
development consent order application. Therefore, please ensure any comments are submitted by 
11:59pm on Monday 11th December 2017. If you have already responded formally to the consultation, or 
do not wish to make any comments, please ignore this letter.   
 
More information about the project can be found on the project website:  
www.vattenfall.co.uk/norfolkvanguard along with High resolution plans.  Any other queries about the 
project can be made by telephone on 01603 567995. 

We look forward to hearing from you.   

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ruari Lean 
Norfolk Vanguard Project Manager 

Adrian James Green 
Holly Farm House 
Banningham 
Norwich  
NR11 7DL 
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